
Communication  
Email is an approved way of communication. The Board will primarily communicate by 
email to all our individual homeowners. It is the homeowner’s responsibility to provide the 
Board with a valid and up-to-date email address and to advise the Board of any changes in 
a timely manner. If homeowners wish to opt out of this paperless option, they may do so by 
advising the Board accordingly and the Board will send correspondence to those 
homeowners by USPS. 
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